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This Week
Class Lists: The class lists for September are attached to this newsletter. Careful 

consideration is given to the class list. From September pupils will be working much 

more closely in their key stages, sharing the topic for the term and continuing to work 

in mixed groups for phonics and maths. Pupils have therefore been kept within their 

key stage but mixed within these to ensure the classes will work well. You will also see 

from the attached letter about Arun House that we are gradually growing to become 

one form entry and the move to working within key stages supports the transition 

towards this in the coming years. We will be holding our transition afternoon on the 6th 

July and there are further details about transition in the attached letter. There will 

be an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher at our Open Afternoons in the first half 

of the Autumn Term.

 Horsham Flower Festival: We have a display at St. Mary’s church in Horsham as part 

of their Flower Festival. It can be seen, alongside the work of other local schools, 

between now and Sunday 26th June.

Horsham Children’s Parade: We will again be taking part in the Horsham Children’s 

Parade on Sunday 3rd July. All students are welcome to join us to take part in showing 

the sculptures they have made with Michelle Dufaur. If your child would like to take 

part, please join us in North Street by 10.30am. Please be aware that you will need to 

accompany and be responsible for your child for this event.

Post-19 SEND Fair: We are hosting a Next Steps SEND Fair in our Studio from 4-

5.30pm on Wednesday 29th June, which may be of particular interest to parents & 

carers of students in Seniors and Globetrotters. Please see the details on the flyer 

that was emailed out earlier this week.

Yearbook: The order form for this year’s Yearbook is attached to this newsletter. If 

you would like to order one, please return your form/payment by Friday 1st July. The 

orders help us to know how many to order and this is a limited print run. If you have not 

placed your order by this date we cannot guarantee that you will be able to get a copy.

Letters Home
There are several important letters/notices that were sent out with this newsletter. Please see 

the details in the “This Week” section above.

Yoimoji of the Week: Gruber
Gruber is a responsible goat. We are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s 

Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our 

website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Anthony, Balloonists - Being a super helper.

Fleur, Adventurers - Being so helpful at all times and developing her independence.

Phoebe, Adventurers - Working hard in maths.

Harrison, Trailblazers - Making fantastic sculptures in art.



Sports Week

We have had a very busy Sports Week this week, leading up to Sports Day today. 

Activities have included football, cricket and Zumba as well as lots of different games 

during Sports Day.


	Page 1
	Page 2

